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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 10:00 AM
To: Mark Schwartz
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-

StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 985 Woodbridge St 

Hello Mr. Schwartz, 
I want to inform you that the Power of Attorney signed by Mr. Bernier is not acceptable by the Legislative Hearing 
Officer.  It’s not notarized as stated in Joanna Zimny’s letter dated December 13, 2019.   
 
This matter is in front of Council on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.  Also, as indicated, if we don’t received all 
requested items by then, the matter will not be continued to January 14 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


